
 

 

Provider Direct Down 
TRILLIUM HEALTH RESOURCES WOULD LIKE TO MAKE YOU 
AWARE: 

Currently, access to Provider Direct is down.  We are actively 
investigating the issue and will notify you as soon as the issue is 
resolved.  

We apologize for this inconvenience. 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 
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